
 

To all our members and supporters, 

This is a brief update of Hope One World’s activity recently and the exciting 

events happening in the next few months. Last year Hope One World supported 

teachers in Rajpur and Mussoorie, India with Primary English and Secondary 

Mathematics and Science. We also supported teachers in Malawi, Africa with 

Life Skills Workshops and training. Here are a few pictures to show some of the 

fantastic work in action. 
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Fun in Rajpur: Phonics/Early 

Reading Workshop 

Active Learning: Phonics is fun 
Active Learning in Science 

Peer Learning: 

Sentence 

building in 

Mussoorie, 

India 

Peer Learning: Explaining mathematics to 

her classmates 

Above: Group work: blending sounds 

to make words 

Right: Teachers’ workshop in Malawi 

Group Learning: Mathematics discussion 

cards 

Science: Learning through investigation 

Teachers’ Workshop in Malawi 
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Projects 2014 

This year Hope One World is working alongside Kwazulu-Natal Department of Education in 

South Africa and Tibetan Homes Foundation in India! Exciting projects have been planned 

at these locations upon request for Inclusive Education/ Special Educational Needs and 

Primary Phonics/ Development of English.  

Hope One World would like to take this opportunity to thank its members, supporters and 

volunteers for their continued support throughout the year. Special thanks to Carmel 

College St. Helens, Bishop Eton One World Group Liverpool, the parish of Our Lady of the 

Annunciation Bishop Eton, and to all of our calendar sponsors. 

Check our website for the 2015 HOW Calendar – on sale from July 
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Fundraising got off to a brilliant start this year with an 

Anthony John Clarke, Dave Pegg (Fairport Convention) 

and Friends concert. It was a great night of 

entertainment and laughs. 

Our volunteers and members have been busy fundraising 

too. Maria held a Quiz night and Family Fun Day in 

Liverpool – pictures below include bouncy castle fun and 

tombola prize winners. 

Leanne and Louise ran the London BUPA 10k and Naomi 

ran the Rock n Roll Liverpool Marathon!  

Left: Proud workshop 

volunteers last year 
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